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Local 111 Members, 
 
Please be advised that I will be on AV from 
Monday, July 22nd until Sunday, August 11th, 
2024. 
 
During this time, if you have any questions or 
concerns and need immediate assistance, 
please contact one of the Executive Officers. 
 
John Burchardt, Vice President – 604.786.0658 
Lee Stebner, Vice President – 604.499.1150 
Raj Purewal, Financial Secretary – 604.790.1464 
 
In Solidarity, 
 

 
Balbir Mann 
Unifor Local 111 President 
Cell:  604.374.5900 
E-Mail:  President@Unifor111.com 
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